
Hot Line No 2
How fortunate we are ?
Displayed at theAGM was a list showing what has happenned at Burnside 
during the 2016/17 year in terms of upgrades / improvements  and new 
equipment purchased
The list is significant resulting in my  thought we should all be aware  and not 
take for granted  the direction  and initiative taken by President Alan Bryce  
and the team at Burnside Bowls who have collectively made this happen 
Their are 22  individual items involved in this massive project
1 The Lift installation is coimplete 

2 A Bottle shoot in the bar has been installed

3 A new very smart user friendly Till has been installed in the lounge bar

4 A new computer in the admin office plus an updated computer screen`

5 New sliding window in the Admin office for tournament use

6 New lap top for coaching

7 New video camera for coaching 

8 New curtains for dining room, offices ,women's locker room

9 New kitchen trolley

10 Extractor fan installed in men's toilets

11 New blinds for dining room and lounge

12 Replaced glass windows north end of dining room

13 Lounge roof repaired

14 New bowls trolley

15 12 sets of training bowls purchased plus 9 more sets on order

16 Outside walls of lounge have been painted /lounge spauting replaced

17 Magnificant Trophy cabinet  thanks to John Lindsay and John  Church`

18 Two new urns have been purchased

19 New Sponsors boards

20 Newly painted car park signs

21 Gibbed and repainted lounge

22 The painting of the lounge roof has been delayed until the spring  [Weather }
Also of significance is the fact Burnside received $64,314 in grants this past 
season 
Stay warm and look forward to seeing you all soon
Mort


